
Membership Renewals are now 
overdue if you haven’t already paid. 
You must be a member to vote at the 
AGM. Subscription is now $110 to 
cover the cost of bank fees to transfer 
to Japan. 

Previous Meeting Christmas in July 
Pat Walters raided her Katoomba 
garden for a variety of materials 
suitable for festive Christmas style 
arrangements, and members created 
a number of interesting arrangements. 
Pat Walters demonstrated a Chiko 
School arrangement. We had a cake 
for Hiroko’s birthday (made by her). 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Ikebana International 
 Sydney Chapter #36 Inc 
 
 

  Meeting at Chatswood Bowling         
 Club, 655 Pacific Highway,    

Chatswood 
  

GGEENNEERRAALL  MMEEEETTIINNGG    

TTHHUURRSSDDAAYY,,  1155  AAUUGGUUSSTT  22001199  
 

Join us for morning tea. 

9.30am Practice exhibition – 
 using Winter materials 
10.00am Business Meeting 
 Ikebana Demonstration  
  

GGuueesstt  SSppeeaakkeerr  AAmmaannddaa  MMoorraann  
will talk to us about the Sydney Cherry 

Blossom Festival at the Auburn 
Botanic Gardens (see over) 

12.30       Close of meeting 
  

Guests welcome $10.00 

(After 2 meetings, guests will be asked to 
pay $25 and invited to join the Sydney 

Chapter.) 

 

https://www.sydneyikebana.org 
Contact for enquiries is Faye Brock 

on email ikebanasydney@hotmail.com 
or mobile 0413 564 256 
 
 

Patricia Walters with her Chiko School 

arrangement 

 

ANNUAL GENERAL 

MEETING 

to be held on 

THURSDAY 19th 

SEPTEMBER 2019 

at 10.00AM 

at the Chatswood Bowling 

Club, 655 Pacific Highway, 

Chatswood 
Our program will feature Ikebana 

Demonstrations by our four 

Schools of Ikebana in Sydney 

 
Hiroko Prado celebrated her birthday with 

Vickie Tan and Anne Carmine 

 

https://www.sydneyikebana.org/
mailto:ikebanasydney@hotmail.com


EVENTS 
 

OHARA SCHOOL SYDNEY CHAPTER 
EXHIBITION OF IKEBANA 

by our Members from 10 August to 
18 August and an 

IKEBANA DEMONSTRATION 

Official Opening by Mr Hideaki Matsuo, 

Acting Consul General, Japan 

at 2.00pm on Saturday 10th August 2019 
at EDO ARTS 

321 Mona Vale Road, Terrey Hills 

Enquiries: Faye Brock Tel: 61 2 9639 8469 

Email: ikebanasydney@hotmail.com 

ERYLDENE AUGUST OPEN WEEKEND 

Saturday 10 & Sunday 11 August, 
2019 

10.00am – 4.00pm 
There will be Ikebana Ikenobo display 
in the house and a demonstration by 
the Ikenobo Sydney Chapter which will 
take place on Saturday at 2.00pm and 
on Sunday at 12.00pm. 

BONSAI SOCIETY OF SYDNEY 
Bonsai exhibition and  

Koryu Ikebana Exhibition 
on Saturday 

7th September 2019 at 
Forest Community Arts Centre, 

6 Darley Street, Forestville NSW.  
Time  : 9:30am - 4:30 pm 

Ikebana demonstration by Megumi 
Bennett and members at 12 noon. 

Sydney Cherry Blossom 
Festival 

Pat Walters and Kuniko Nakano will 
demonstrate Ikebana, Pat (Chiko 
School) on Tuesday 20th August, 
Garden Day at 12.30pm and 3pm, and 
Kuniko (Ohara School) on Thursday 
22nd Seniors Day, at 10am at the 
Festival at Auburn Botanic Garden. 
There are many associated activities-
website- 
https://www.cumberland.nsw.gov.au/sydn

ey-cherry-blossom-festival 
 

 

The 15th Asian Regional Conference 
is being held from 16th - 19th 
November 2020 hosted by the II 
Hyderabad Chapter, India with guest 
demonstrator Head Master of 
Mishoryu. Further information and 
registration form can be obtained from 
Faye Brock –  
email ikebanasydney@hotmail.com. 
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Exhibition by Members and a 

Demonstration by  

Professor Daiji Miura 

Ikenobo Ikebana, Japan 

at the 

Art Gallery of NSW 

on 

FRIDAY 3
RD

 APRIL 2020 

at 5.30pm 

 

Further details will be advised. 

 
Elizabeth Fuller creating her arrangement at the 

July Workshop 

 

mailto:ikebanasydney@hotmail.com
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